
Trash Collection
To enhance efficiency and accommodate community needs, McFarland's trash pickup schedule 
will transition. Starting Jan. 1st, residents can expect trash pickup to shift from Tuesday mornings
to Friday mornings. This adjustment aims to streamline services and ensure a smoother 
experience for all. Thank you for your cooperation as we work to improve our trash collection 
process for the benefit of our residents.


